
22 North Weekly Report for September 24th – September 30th  
 

Lease Enforcement & Leasing Activities 

• There were no new notices issued this week  
• A new resident moved into the building on Friday! 

 

Staff Development  

• A group of staff visited and toured Cocoon House program in Everett. They are an agency 
serving youth age 13 – 24. OC staff talked with them specifically on their permanent supportive 
housing program for young adults, age 18- 24, and what they have learned since opening that 
program in 2019. 
 

Community Engagement  

*Reminder* Individuals who are interested in receiving our weekly updates may still sign-up for The 22 
North Community listserv, please send an email of interest to 22NCommunityEngagement@oppco.org 
You may also visit our new website: www.oppco.org/22n  

• The 22 North Community Task Force meeting was held on 9/28. The group continues to report 
improved conditions.  

• 22 North received food donations from Peace Health, Starbucks, Café Rumba, Otherside Bagel, 
and Sustainable Connections.  

• Staff and residents worked on decorating the building for Halloween.  
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